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From: julie Stoneman 
Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 5:27 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

As the landscape architect who designed the National award winning CV Memorial and Flame of Remembrance 
Memorial adjacent to the proposed stadium l strongly oppose the idea that a massive stadium be constructed right next 
to our State Memorials. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

ln addition, l support the DA approved and community endorsed plan for a mixed use and Aboriginal Cultural 
Reconciliation Centre to go ahead on the site. 

Yours faithfully, 

julie Stoneman 
 




